
th Annual 

Sponsored by the 
Jasper County Pregnancy and Infant Loss Group 

A wave of candlelight will fill the park as we call the
names of all the babies’ lives gone too soon.
Please contact us if you cannot attend and 

would like to add a name.
We welcome support from family, friends and neighbors

who know someone that has experienced 
this loss to attend.

Tuesday, October 15th
7pm- please arrive by 6:45

Sam Parr State Park- White Oak Area
(2nd Right, then Right again)

Please send names to: 
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sharon.schackmann@gmail.com

Wave of Light

Questions contact Lisa Meyer 217-246-2692


